
 

 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

TOWN OF GREEN BAY 

BROWN COUNTY, WI 

  

The Town of Green Bay Board will meet at the Town Hall on Tuesday, July 12, 2022 at 7:00 pm for the 

regular monthly meeting.  

 

AGENDA 

 1.   Call to Order 

 2.   Review and Take Action on June meeting minutes    

 3.   Review Planning Commission minutes    

 3A.  Certified Survey Map – DeChamps – Prt of GB-59 and GB-59-2 

 4.   Review Board of Appeals minutes  

 5.   Review Zoning Administrator Report and Building Inspector Report 

 6.   Zoning Amendment - James Roberts (J Roberts Real Estate LLC), is requesting a Zoning Amendment, 

#1335-J, to REZONE 5 acres of Parcel GB-81 to A-2 General Agriculture. The buyer intends to put in an 

orchard. Location: 0 County Rd K (on the curve of Hwy K and Mercier Rd) 

 

 7.   Zoning Amendment -  Gary Jonet is requesting a Zoning Amendment, #1334-J, to REZONE Parcel #GB-

38 from B-1 Community Business to M-1 Multi-Family in order to sell the property. 

 

 8.   Old Business    

 A. Edgewater Bluff Villas tree cutting 

 9.   Constable Report 

 10.   Correspondence Received 

 11.   Please take notice, the Town Board may Entertain a motion to go into executive session pursuant to 
Wis. Stat. Sec. 19.85(1)(g), “Conferring with legal counsel for the governmental body who is 
rendering oral or written advice concerning strategy to be adopted by the body with respect to 
litigation in which it is or is likely to become involved,” specifically with regard to potential court action 
to be filed against property owners for maintaining public nuisances. 

12.  Clerk and Treasurer Reports 

13.  Review Vouchers and Pay Bills 

14.  Next Meeting Dates/Adjourn 

Action may be taken on any of the above agenda items. 

Agenda subject to change prior to required legal notice. 

 

 
Posted: 7-10-2022 New Franken, Mini Mart, Sweet Seasons, Town Hall                                                

(Revised 7-12-2022) 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                     Submitted By:  Debbie Mercier, Clerk 


